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November 29, 2012

Laura Sinram, Senior Campaign Finance Analyst

Federal Election Commission

999 E Street, NW

Washington, DC 20463

Re: Amended April Monthly Report (3/1/2012-3/31/2012), received 5/20/12

Dear Ms. Sinram:

The Commissions preliminary review of the report referenced above raised questions concerning certain information
contained in the report. We have addressed the questions below and have disclosed any changes or clarifications in the
amendment filed on 11/29/12.

1. The expenses associated with the transfer-in, which is categorized as a fundraising expense associated with the
event Harris 2/1/12 (268) were paid and disclosed on Schedule H2 in the March Monthly Report. The expenses associated
with the transfer-in, which is categorized as a fundraising expense associated with the event Chiang (269) is

disclosed on Schedule H2 on the Amended April Monthly Report, received 5/20/12.

2. On Schedule H4, we have corrected the allocated expense for Nicole Ward and it is reflected on the event
year-to-date total calculations for the Administrative category.

3. Correction noted in item 2 above.

4. We have amended the report to clarify the expenditures made for fundraising software on Schedule H4. These
expenditures are not made on behalf of specifically identified federal candidates and are not associated with
fundraising activity.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (916) 442-5707.

Sincerely,

Katherine Moret
Treasurer

cc: Shawnda Westly, Executive Director




